
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 28, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Technology for School Meal Program 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of computers, monitors and scanners for the Food and Nutrition Service 
Department from CDW-G, Vernon Hills, Illinois in the amount of $75,809.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This technology package is a required update to all of the schools’ kitchens in order to 
continue the use of the Point of Sale (POS) system the District utilizes. The current 
system runs on Windows 7, which is an outdated operating system. This technology 
package is required in order to continue to use the POS software system utilized by the 
department in all schools. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the Food Service Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 
PF/ko 


